
City of Hilshire Village Variance Request  

 

To the Board, 

I am seeking approval for a variance request to keep an existing circular driveway (Corner 
lot at Ridgeley and Archley) at 1201 Archley Houston TX 77055. This circular driveway has 
been here since the home was originally built in 1981. My new construction home will have 
the same circular driveway, same size and same shape. I feel this an important driveway to 
keep as it will provide more parking for guest and more importantly for deliveries (Amazon, 
UPS, FedEx). This circular driveway will keep all guest and delivery vehicles out of the street 
that would normally cause disruption of flow. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Stephen H Shorter  






